
Albany Township Recreation Committee 
 

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday             

March 13, 2023, at 7:30 PM. 

Members Present: Lucy Muth , Stephen Hamm, Sandy Wessner, and Steve Wade 

Absent: Kelly Rabert 

The Board Members are as follows: 

Stephen Hamm-Chairman 

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman 

Kelly Rabert- Secretary  

Draft of management plan updates reviewed, several corrections were made.  

Steve Wade – Working on grant applications. 

Stephen Hamm – Discussed EAC proposal to limit mowing in the northern section 

of the hay field to allow for ground nest birds. Wild flower seeding in the area 

possible to attract pollinators. All members present agreed to recommend 

proposal to BOS. 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:15pm    Next Meeting April 3rd. 

Submitted by Stephen Hamm - Chairman 


